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Schubert Motorsport returns to the ADAC GT Masters in 2025 
 

• Schubert Motorsport to field a BMW M4 GT3 Evo in 2025 
• Twins Sandro and Juliano Holzem start for Schubert Motorsport  

 
Munich. After a year away, Schubert Motorsport returns to the ADAC GT Masters in 2025 with the BMW 
M4 GT3 Evo. The established team from Oschersleben in Saxony-Anhalt can call upon the services of 
twins Sandro and Juliano Holzem (both 20 / Polch) behind the wheel. Their first outing will be at the 
opening round of this season’s ADAC GT Masters, which takes place from 23rd to 25th May at the Dekra 
Lausitzring and features on the same bill as the DTM. 
 
Schubert Motorsport has been a familiar and prominent sight in the ADAC GT Masters since 2010. With a 
total of 13 wins to its name, team principal Torsten Schubert’s outfit is one of the most successful in the 
series and ranks fourth in the all-time list. Schubert Motorsport’s achievements also include eight pole 
positions and the Team title in the 2015 ADAC GT Masters. 
 
The objective is now to add to that impressive record together with the Holzem brothers. The twins will 
contest their second season in the ADAC GT Masters in 2025. In their rookie season with Land 
Motorsport, the two 20-year-olds made it into the top ten of the fiercely-competitive field on six 
occasions. They improved all the time and narrowly missed out on their first podium at the finale in 
Hockenheim, where they finished fourth. Over the winter, Sandro and Juliano have undertaken successful 
tests with the new BMW M4 GT3 Evo and are now looking to feature regularly at the front of the field. 
 
“We are thrilled to be taking on the new season with a team like Schubert Motorsport,” says Sandro 
Holzem. “The professionalism, the environment and the car – everything comes together here. After our 
intense winter programme, we feel really well prepared.” Juliano Holzem adds: “After the first year in the 
ADAC GT Masters, it is now important to consistently challenge at the front. We have the perfect package 
to achieve that, with Schubert Motorsport and the new Evo kit for the BMW M4 GT3.” 
 
Team principal Torsten Schubert is confident: “Sandro and Juliano impressed us with the way they have 
developed and their attitude. We see great potential in them and are pleased to be starting the new 
season with them.” 
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